
Report on Road Safety Awareness Program 
On 13th September 2025, the Road Safety Club of our college successfully organized a Road 

Safety Awareness Program. 

 

The program began with a lecture on road safety rules and regulations, highlighting the 

importance of safe driving, use of helmets and seat belts, and following traffic signals. After 

this, a pledge ceremony was conducted where students and faculty members took an oath 

to follow traffic rules and spread awareness about road safety. 

 

The initiative aimed to inculcate a sense of responsibility among students and to promote 

safe practices on roads. Such programs play a crucial role in building awareness and 

preventing road accidents. 

 

The Road Safety Club has committed to organizing more such activities in the future to 

ensure active participation of students in creating a safe road culture. 

 

Glimpses of the Program: 
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